
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SDZ22A/0017

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 02/12/2022

Development:

Location :

Construction of 157 dwellings within the Clonburris South-West Development Area of the Clonburris Strategic 

Development Zone (SDZ) Planning Scheme 2019 consisting of, 81 houses comprising of 4 two bedroom houses, 

65 three bedroom houses and 12 four bedroom houses (all two storey with associated private open space and car 

parking; 76 apartment units consisting of 26 one bedroom and 50 two bedroom units within Block 1 (4 storeys); 

Vehicular access will be provided from the permitted street under SDZ21A/0022 and the permitted Clonburris 

Southern Link Street (SDZ20A/0021) and R113 (Fonthill Road) to the east; All ancillary site development works 

including footpaths, landscaping boundary treatments, public and private open space areas, car parking (170 

spaces) and bicycle parking (170 spaces), single storey ESB sub-stations, bin and bicycle stores and all ancillary 

site development/construction works all on wider lands bounded generally by the Dublin-Cork railway line to the 

north, undeveloped lands and Grand Canal to the south and undeveloped lands and the Fonthill Road (R113) to 

the east, in accordance with the Clonburris Strategic Development Planning Scheme Area, as defined by Statutory 

Instrument No. 604 of 2015.

Within the townland of Cappagh, Clonburris, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Maria O'Dwyer

24/01/2023

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

Uisce Éireann  requests that any grant of permission will be conditioned as follows:

            

1. The applicant shall sign a connection agreement with Uisce Éireann prior to the 

commencement of the development and adhere to the standards and conditions set out in that 

agreement.

2. All development shall be carried out in compliance with Uisce Éireann Standards codes and 

practices.

3. Any proposals by the applicant to divert or build over existing water or wastewater services 

shall be submitted to Uisce Éireann for written approval prior to works commencing.

4. Separation distances between the existing Uisce Éireann assets and proposed structures, other 

services, trees, etc. have to be in accordance with the Irish Water Codes of Practice and Standard 

Details.

Reason: To ensure adequate provision of water and wastewater facilities.




